
 
 

 
SEPTA Airport Rail Line Schedule Modified for Eagles Parade 

 
EFFECTIVE THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 8, 2018 

 
 
Due to the Eagles Super Bowl Parade, SEPTA has announced modified 
service across all regional rail lines including the Airport Rail Line on 
Thursday, February 8. 

The Airport Line will depart every 30 minutes with the 5:07 AM and 5:37 AM 
trains leaving from the Terminal E-F Platform. Beginning at 6:07 AM, the 
Airport Line will begin operating with hourly departures from PHL, stopping 
only at Eastwick and 30th Street. 

Inbound trains will depart 30th Street every 30 minutes with the 4:29 AM and 
4:59 AM trains. Beginning at 5:29 AM, inbound trains will operate hourly from 
30th Street, stopping only at Eastwick and the Airport terminals. 

The hourly schedule will continue throughout the day. Regular service will 
resume on Friday morning. 

For more complete information on the modified SEPTA service, visit 
www.septa.org/eagles call 215.580.7800. Also, follow on Twitter 
@SEPTAPHILLY. 

 


